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Traffic Enforcement Blitz - Distracted Driving Month 

The Toledo Police Department conducted a city-wide traffic enforcement blitz during the 
month of April 2024. Enforcement was concentrated on major roadways around the city 
including areas with a higher number of reported traffic crashes and traffic complaints. 
Enforcement efforts focused on Distracted Driving and use of Cellular devices while driving. 
Some portions of this enforcement special were funded by the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration through a grant that is administered by the State of Ohio Department of 
Criminal Justice Services. 

Blitz Results:  

Distracted Driving Citations: 101 Seat Belt Citations: 20 

Speeding Citations: 15 No Driver's License: 15 

Suspended License: 4 Felony Arrests: 2 

Misdemeanor Arrests: 4 Total Traffic Stops: 150 
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